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July 25, 2008

Pat Thornback

Municipal Licensing & Standards
Licensing Services

East Y ork Civic Centre

850 Coxwell Avenue, 3 Floor
Toronto ON M4C 5R1

Dear Ms Thornback:

In your letter of June 11, 2008, you requested that a poll be conducted to determine
if there was sufficient neighbourhood support for a Boulevard Café licence at 30 St.
Andrew Street.

Ballots were mailed out on June 25, 2008 with the last date for filing a response
being July 24, 2008. The following is the poll result:

Total Owners, Tenants and Residents Polled 42
Mail Returned by Post Office 1
Total Eligible Voters (Total Polled Minus Returned by Post Office) 41
No. of Returned Ballots Needed to Proceed (must be at |east 25%0) 11

Actual Number of Returned Ballots 3
In Favour of Boulevard Café 2
Opposed to Boulevard Café 0
Spoiled Ballots 1

No Reply 38

Chapter 313 of the Municipal Code states that a poll can only proceed when at |east
25% of the ballots mailed have been returned. This poll did not meet the minimum
response rate and therefore is considered negative. Please note that this poll cannot
be conducted again until July 24, 2010, two (2) years after the closing date of the
poll.

Sincerely,

Andrew Kerr, Supervisor (Acting),
Elections and Registry Services
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